
 
  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                  

 

Review of Participation in Extra-Curricular Sporting Provision and Competitive 

Events in the 2017/2018 Academic Year. 

 

100% of children from years one to six have taken part in at least one extracurricular 

activity or competitive sporting event  

 

84% of children across years one to six have taken part in three or more sporting 

clubs and activities – twice as many as in the previous academic year.  

 

100% of children who are eligible for free school meals or qualify for Pupil Premium 

have taken part in at least two sporting clubs or event, with the average being 6.9 per 

pupil – more than twice as many as in the previous academic year.  

 

82 children took part in the Monster Race at Escot Park in March 2018. 

 

Active Student Awards have been given for the first time this year at the end of each 

half term for one child in Key Stage One and one child in Key Stage Two who have 

been particularly active in school.  

 

A new relationship has been formed with an external provider called Sporty Stars 

who have been providing extra-curricular activities for the school. This includes one 

weekly session targeted at those who are less active, who have low self-esteem or 

need specific motor skill development.  

 

Sporty Stars have also been part of the school’s Fantastic Friday rotation and has 

provided a Sports Olympics for all year groups.  

 

For boys, the average number of sporting clubs or events taken part in this year is 

5.98 per pupil – an increase from 2.78 last year. 

 

For girls, the average number of sporting clubs or events taken part in this year is 

5.07 per pupil – an increase from 2.39 last year. 

 

The average number of sporting clubs or events taken part in by all children in Key 

Stage Two is 6.65 per pupil – an increase from 2.88 last year. 

 

The average number of sporting clubs or events taken part in by all children in Key 

Stage One is 2.69 per pupil – an increase from 2.04 last year. 

 

Years Five and Six continue to be the most active and the average number of events 

and clubs taken part in is 7.48 per pupil – an increase from 4 last year.  

 

 

 

Whimple Primary School 



 
  

 

 
 

 
In the 2014/2015 academic year, data was collected for Key Stage Two only so comparison can only be made 

between the last two columns. 

 

 

Targets 

 To continue to work closely with Sporty Stars to provide suitable opportunities 

to all children in the coming academic year.  

 To increase the opportunity for girls to participate in competitive sporting 

events to close the gap to the boys.  

 To provide more competitive fixtures across all sports with local learning 

community schools.  

 To provide more opportunity to disadvantaged pupils, particularly in Key Stage 

One to help develop a love of sport early on.  

 To review our use of Sports Premium funding and utilise this in the most 

suitable way. 

 

 

 

2
.6

1 3
.2

13
.5

4

3
.5

6

3
.3

8 3
.8

2
.4

2

4
.4

2

7
.3

2
.5

8

2
.7

8

2
.3

9 3

2
.0

4

2
.8

8

4

5
.5

5 5
.9

8

5
.0

7

6
.9

2
.6

9

6
.6

5

7
.4

8

W H O L E  
S C H O O L

B O Y S G I R L S F S M  &  P P K S 1 K S 2 Y E A R  5  A N D  6

AVERAGE NUMBER OF SPORTING CLUBS AND 
COMPETITIVE EVENTS BY GROUP

2014-15 2015-16 2016-17 2017-18


